
 

 
 
 
Kindly note that SARS has re-scheduled the implementation of the SACU Unique Consignment Reference (UCR) 
Number Format change to 17th August 2018.  
 
This will be mandatory for: 

• Export Declarations for all destinations  

• Import Declarations from Swaziland  

• Transit Declarations to / from Swaziland  

 
 
The format of the UCR number will be as follows: 
 

 
 
 
 

 


